
7/28/2021 Hospital Transportation Newsletter - July 14th, 2021

https://mailchi.mp/9cc9a3f0a75d/stanford-medicine-transportation-services-newsletter-july-14-6208177?e=[UNIQID] 1/5

View this email in your browser

In This Issue
July 14th, 2021

1. Skip the Traffic with Caltrain
2. 500P - Pasteur Staff Garage Bike Room
3. Ardenwood Park & Ride Lot Survey

Skip the Traffic with Caltrain

Have you used the free Caltrain Go Pass on your Clipper card yet?

https://mailchi.mp/9cc9a3f0a75d/stanford-medicine-transportation-services-newsletter-july-14-6208177?e=[UNIQID]
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A staff member tagging their Clipper Card with Caltrain Go Pass at the Palo Alto
Caltrain Station 

Traffic is picking back up, and gas can get expensive. Save yourself the
frustration and the cost by riding Caltrain instead!


Eligible employees can enjoy free Caltrain rides all day, every day, with the
Caltrain Go Pass on their Stanford Clipper card.


Simply tag on before you board and tag off when you leave - that's it!


If you're riding to the Caltrain Station to commute to the main hospital campus,
you can catch a ride on a free staff shuttle:

Medical Center (MC) Line
Line X
Line Y
Evening Parking Shuttle - runs 9:00pm - 4:00am on demand

For more information about Caltrain Go Pass, click the link below.

500P - Pasteur Staff Garage Bike
Room


Convenient bike parking by badge access only 

CLICK TO LEARN MORE

https://www.stanfordmedicinetransportation.org/MC-Line
http://stanfordmedicinetransportation.org/Line-X
http://stanfordmedicinetransportation.org/Line-Y
http://stanfordmedicinetransportation.org/EPS-Flyer
http://stanfordmedicinetransportation.org/Caltrain-Go-Pass
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The 500P - Pasteur Staff Garage Bike Room is conveniently located on Welch Road

Bike to work, and enjoy the convenience of the badge-access-only Bike Room
at the 500P - Pasteur Staff Garage.


The spacious bike room is a great option for parking your bike near 500 Pasteur.
Badge in, lock your bike, and please make sure the door closes behind you.


Want more bike parking options? Click the link below for a map of bike facilities
around the hospital campus.

Ardenwood Park & Ride Lot Survey

East Bay residents: AC Transit wants to hear from you!

The AC Transit Line U Connects the Ardenwood Park & Ride Lot with the Stanford
campus

The Alameda-Contra Costa Transit District (AC Transit) is performing a survey to

CLICK TO LEARN MORE

http://stanfordmedicinetransportation.org/bikefacilitiesmain
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ensure that it provides the best experience possible for it's riders. 


If you have used the Ardenwood Park & Ride Lot to catch the Dumbarton
Express, Marguerite Line AE-F, AC Transit Line U, or any other purpose, AC
Transit wants to hear from you!


Survey participants may enter for a chance to win a complimentary surprise
gift!


Please click the link below to complete the AC Transit Ardenwood Park & Ride
Survey.

Tired of Paying for Parking at the Main Campus?

Try the SRI Park & Ride Lot and Shuttle!


 
The SRI Park & Ride Lot is conveniently located in Menlo Park, and provides
FREE parking and transportation for staff at the main hospital campus. Enjoy
easy, free parking and a quick shuttle ride that connects directly to Hoover
Pavilion, Lucile Packard Children's Hospital, Blake Wilbur, and 500 Pasteur!

 
For more information, view the flyer here.

Hospital Transportation Services is here to help if you have any
questions. Visit the Hospital Transportation Services website, or reach

out via email or phone. The Hospital Transportation Operations
Center phone line is operated 24/7, so you can reach out any time.

Stanford Medicine Transportation Services

https://stanfordmedicinetransportation.org/


TransportationServices@stanfordhealthcare.org

650.736.8000


Want to change how you receive these emails?

You can unsubscribe from this list.


CLICK TO LEARN MORE

http://stanfordmedicinetransportation.org/SRI-Flyer
https://stanfordmedicinetransportation.org/
https://stanfordmedicinetransportation.org/
mailto:TransportationServices@stanfordhealthcare.org
https://stanfordmedicinetransportation.us19.list-manage.com/unsubscribe?u=6ccf89f71b244ba11a835a95c&id=c5e8a46ea7&e=[UNIQID]&c=8b1d3d6504
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/ardenwood
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